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Community Information Meeting on Body Worn Camera Policy 
 

The Turlock Police Department is inviting members of the public to participate in a 

review of department policy for the body worn cameras that officers will soon be using.  

On June 11, 2019, the Turlock City Council agreed to a five-year contract with Axon 

Enterprises to provide the Turlock Police Department with body worn cameras for its 

officers.  The cameras purchased will utilize the most current technology, allowing the 

department to conduct a more comprehensive review of critical incidents, assist in 

investigating complaints from community members, and increased evidence for criminal 

prosecution.  In addition, these body worn cameras will be equipped with GPS location 

functions and automatic gunshot detection which will increase officer safety.   

 

The approximately one-hour community meeting will take place on Thursday, August 

29, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. in the Training Room at the Turlock Police Department, located 

at 244 N. Broadway.  Community members, business owners, and the media are 

encouraged to attend.  A rough draft of the policy will be available for review.  

Community suggestions will be encouraged and there will be time set aside to answer 

any questions the public may have.  “I want to be as transparent as possible about our 

body worn camera policy and implementation.  This meeting is an opportunity for the 

police department to work collaboratively with members of our community to review and 

provide input of our policy which will serve to build upon the great trust and relationship 

we currently enjoy with our community,” said Turlock Police Chief Nino Amirfar.   
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To receive more detailed, up-to-date information directly from the Turlock Police 

Department via e-mail, register for "Nixle" alerts at www.Nixle.com or more directly at 

https://local.nixle.com/register/. Or, text your zip code to 888777 to receive text alerts 

for emergency alerts only.  

For additional information, follow our social media pages on Facebook and Twitter.  

 

### 

 

This information is being released by Turlock Police Department Sergeant Russ 

Holeman. 

Any media requests should contact: 

Sergeant Russ Holeman  

Turlock Police Department 

Office phone - (209) 668-6524 

Email – rholeman@turlock.ca.us 
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https://www.facebook.com/TurlockPD/
https://twitter.com/turlockpolice

